From: Dale Kinley < >

Date: May 28, 2021 at 6:41:00 PM PDT

To: Darryl Yung < Subject: Project

Re: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project

Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad

Dear Ms. Goad

Please accept this email as my show of support for the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project. As someone who lives in Manitoba but travels to British Columbia often, I'm always looking for new and different things to do when I'm in the area. I look forward to visiting this site upon its completion.

Sincerely,

Dale Kinley

Sent from my iPhone